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	 Tibbetts Point has been the 
site of a lighthouse since 1827, 
so the TPLHS is counting up to 
a celebration of 200 years of 
guiding vessels big and small.
	 This year’s activities were 
focused on informing the 
public how long the lighthouse 
has been quietly doing its job. 
In the June 7, 2017 edition 
of the Thousand Islands Sun 
newspaper, there was a full 
page spread on the lighthouse 

and its history. The article 
was entitled, “Tibbetts Point 
Lighthouse Turns 190 Years 
Old.”  After a long hiatus, we 
participated in the French 
Festival parade with a float that 
won third place in judging! In 
August, in conjunction with 
National Lighthouse Day, 
we joined with the hostel in 
hosting an Ice Cream Social 
and Open House.  We served 
over 250 ice cream sundaes to 

visitors in three hours! The plan 

is to have each year’s activities 

reflect a theme leading up to 

the bicentennial year – 2027. 

	 So, if you haven’t been to 

the lighthouse lately, it’s time to 

plan a visit. And if you are one 

of our regular visitors, bring a 

friend. We have a beautiful, 

unspoiled resource right here 

on Tibbetts Point. It is ours to 

enjoy and share.

— Thoughts on Summer Past —
Our fear that the very high lake and river level would deter visitors to the lighthouse 
as well as the complete rebuild of the road to the lighthouse did not come to pass. 
From Memorial Day to the end of August, we had 7500 sign our guest book, which 
made it above the average attendance of the past few years. Visitors represented 40 
U.S. states, 24 foreign countries from as far away as Bolivia, India, Australia, Ireland, 
Nepal, Russia, and Tobago, as well as 4 Canadian Provinces.
	 As usual, we are still looking for volunteers to man our gift shop during the 
summer months and those who might be interested in joining our Board of Directors. 
If you are interested and would like to discuss these options, please call John Tucker 
(315-654-2021).

Counting  Up to 200!!!
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Memorials  
Since our June/July 2017 newsletter through September 20th, 

2017, we have received memorials for the following:

Winifred Blum 
by Mr. and Mrs. Gerald F. Sullivan, Sr.

Benjamin Franklin Brown 
by Bob & Ginny Brown 

Lawrence & Marie Clickner Family and Brian L’Huillier 
by Harold & Sally L’Huillier

Larry Green 
by Nancy F. Seeley

Coleman “Punk” Hinckley 
by Patricia “Pattie” Hinckley

Arlene Ingerson 
by Michelle Bouchard

Lester & Louise Kemmis 
by Richard J. Kemmis

Spencer May 
by Patricia Gutkin

Georgiana Spearnock 
by Becky Stewart

Judy Sullivan 
by Bernie & Dana Solan

Carolyn Wiley 
by Chris Schneider



Contributions  

Since our June/July 2017 newsletter 

through September 20th, 2017, we have received 

contributions from the following:

Scott Allen

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Armani

Jack & Betty Burpee

Harry & Judy Caringi

Cale Churchill (Churchill & Son, Inc)

Sharon Clark

Jim & Connie Collins & Family

Jeff Countryman

Dona Cullen

Brian Daily

Joseph & Barbara Dudek

Michael Durkee & Family

Steven Hall, Inc.

Hope Hammond

Irma Hammond 

Hayfield Quality Tours

Urban & Sally Hirschey

Dr. Robert S. Hoehn

Robert Hopkins

Elizabeth & Mary E. Hotaling

Mary Anne Huck

Bea & Lou Johnstone

Harold & Sally L’Huillier

Richard Meili

George & Marcia Mingle

Thomas C. & JoAnne K. Moorhead

John & Amanda Mrowka

Susan & William Orzell 

Phil, Vicki, Tiffany & Hillary Paine

Joanne Paragi

Pearson/Bigelow Families

Lawrence I. & Blanche H. 
Rhodes Memorial Fund, Inc.

Russell & Jeanine Rice

Sandra & Bruce Rippeteau

Darlene Secrist

Mark R. Storch

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald F. Sullivan, Sr.

Mr. & Mrs. Chris Szkotak

Bob & Ruth Uhlig

Joe & Connie Varsik

Douglas & Nancy Wicks

Mr. & Mrs. William Zurowski 
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CONTRIBUTION FORM
Enclosed is my contribution of $  (suggested $15 minimum)

Memorial Fund: a tribute to departed loved ones.
(Each name is permanently a part of the Tibbetts Point Lighthouse Memorial Roster)

❒  In memory of ,  I am enclosing my memorial contribution of
($25 minimum)  $  to the Memorial Fund.

Payable by check or money order if mailed to:
TIBBETTS POINT LIGHTHOUSE HISTORICAL SOCIETY

P.O. Box 683 • Cape Vincent, NY 13618

Name  Date 

Address 

City  State  Zip 

Telephone 


